
                                                                                                                               
                                          
    
 

 
 
 

Corrections in “Announcement of the Financial Impact on Consolidated 
Performance from a Volatile Swiss Franc Market” 

 
TOKYO, January 19, 2015- Monex Group, Inc. (“the Company”: TSE 8698, Oki Matsumoto, 
Representative Director, Chairman and CEO) announces partial corrections in its “Announcement 
of the Financial Impact on Consolidated Performance from a Volatile Swiss Franc Market” 
disclosed today as follows. The corrections are underlined. 
 
-Correction 
 
P1  
Body 2nd line 
(Before correction) 
FX companies under Monex Group, Inc. (IBFX, Inc., TradeStation Australia Pty Ltd. and Monex, 
Inc.)  <snip> 
 
(After correction) 
FX companies under TradeStation Group, Inc. (IBFX, Inc., IBFX Australia Pty Ltd.) and Monex, 
Inc.  <snip> 
 
 

### 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                               
Contact: Yuko Machida 

Investor Relations, Financial Control Dept. 
Monex Group, Inc. 
+81-3-4323-3879 

 
This material is an English translation of a Japanese announcement made on the date above. Although the Company 
intended to faithfully translate the Japanese document into English, the accuracy and correctness of this English 
translation is not guaranteed and thus you are encouraged to refer to the original Japanese document. This translation 
was made as a matter of record only and does not constitute an offer to sell or to solicit an offer to buy securities in 
the U.S. 
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